
by Alan Smith 

University President R. 
Franklin Thompson dismissed as 
"foolish" student charges that 
he had given "tacit approval" to 
Elks Club restrictive policies by 
appearing for a speech in the 
Elks building. Dr. Tbomspon 
spoke to the Everett Area 
Chamber of Commerce last week 
at the Everett Elks Club. "I was 
speaking to the Chamber of 
Commerce and not the 
building," the president said. 

He said that he had accepted 

the speaking engagement far in 
advance and had had "no idea 
where it would be. I was no 
speaking to the Elks Club,"he 
said. 

ASUPS officers charged in a 
printed circular, that in speaking 
to the Chamber at the Elks Club 
building, Thompson was giving 
"tacit approval to their racist, 
sexist attitudes." The circular, 
published by the Associated 
Student Body office, suggested 
that Dr. Thompson should have 
refused the engagement and 

protested the location of the 
meeting. 

Thompson said that he often 
speaks to Chambers in the area. 
He said that this is the first time 
there has been any protest. "I 
don't believe in racism and I've 
tried to keep racism off our 
campus," he said. 

The student-published 
circular was signed by ASUPS 
President Darrel Johnson, First 
Vice President Maila Putnam, 
and Second Vice President 
Wesley P. Jordan. 
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UPS quarterback Mile Miles hands theball to Bill Potter during the USIU game last Saturday as Don McDonald (60) prepares to block The Loggers will 
try to get back on the winning track this weekend when they host PLU in Baler Stadium. 	 Photo by Tim Fredrickson 
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ISSUE 
Two UPS students, identifying themselves as Captain 

Kangaroo and the Outrageous Captain Courageous, are protesting 
the presence of U.S. Marine Corps recruiters on campus. See page 9. 

The TRAIL interviews PLU's Dr. Frank B. Collinge and 
UPS's Vice President Richard Dale Smith, opposing candidates for 
the Third District of the Tacoma Port Commission. See page 8. 

Staff writer Greg Brewis analyzes in detail the "natural 
growth" planning of University administrators, paying particular 
attention to crowding and housing problems. See page 2. 

Central Board ratified the $110,000 ASUPS budget Tuesday 
night and a committee was formed to give students a better voice in 
selecting a graduation speaker. See "Briefs", page II. 

Pacific Lutheran University and the University of Puget 
Sound recently initiated a mutual concert ticket sales agreement. 
UPS students may now attend PLU concerts and programs at PLU 
student prices. See page 5. 
























